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March 19, 2025 

 

The Honorable City Council 

Malden City Hall 

215 Pleasant Street 

Malden, MA 02148 

 

Dear Members of the Council: 

 

Pursuant to M.G.L. Ch. 121B, Section 5, I hereby appoint Emmanuel Marsh, 65 Wentworth 

Street, Malden, Massachusetts, as a member of the Malden Housing Authority Board, said term 

to commence upon his confirmation by the City Council, and to expire March 19, 2030. 

Emmanuel will replace Mark Lawhorne who resigned at the completion of his term. 

 

Emmanuel, a lawyer and lifelong Malden resident and homeowner has been an active member of 

the community participating on various boards, including the Malden Riverworks Steering 

Committee and UMA. I believe that Emmanuel’s broad professional experience as well as his 

desire to assist our low-income families will be an asset to the Malden Housing Authority Board. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
GARY CHRISTENSON 

Mayor 

 

cc: Emmanuel Marsh 

Stephen Finn, Executive Director, Malden Housing Authority 

 Odelisa Macedo, Human Resources Director 
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